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The Albin All Arounders 4H club met on February 21, 2021 at Capital Roofing.
President Ty Bronder called the meeting to order at 1:13 PM.
Song Leader Henry McGuire led the club in the American and 4H pledges.
Eight members, two leaders, and six visitors were present. The club answered the question, “What would be a good new flavor of jellybean?”
Secretary Reuben McGuire read the minutes of the last meeting. The Secretary’s Report was approved by Kinzley Nusbaum, which was seconded by Jaspur Nusbaum.
Treasurer Mark Constantino was absent, so there was no Treasurer’s Report.
Safety Officer Luke Constantino was absent, so there was no Safety Report.
Health Officer Henry McGuire gave the Health Report and told the club about the absence of a flu season due to COVID-19 precautions.
Environmental Officer Reuben McGuire gave the Environmental Report and told the club about the first cloned black-footed ferret.
Old Business
We discussed future volunteering and community service ideas. We may pick up trash on Burns Day or Albin Day, make encouraging cards for the elderly who are stuck at home, run a rodeo concessions stand, or find an activity to support small businesses.
New Business
We reviewed future meeting ideas:
March – cake decorating
April – photography
May – community service
June – Curt Gowdy
July 3rd – fireworks at LaGrange
August – county or state fair clean up
September – COMEA Shelter
We voted to participate in the mystery club pen pal activity
Reuben McGuire motioned to adjourn the meeting at 1:45 PM, which was seconded by Ty Bronder.
After the meeting, the club learned how to carve soap.
The next meeting will be in March.
